
Valley Township Planning Commission Minutes 

March 7, 2012 

The Valley Township Planning Commission held its meeting March 7, 2012 at the Valley Twp Building. In 
attendance were Richard DiGiacomo, Jon Wetzel, Dan McGann, Glenn Simington, Ralph Reedy and 
Scott Edmeads. Absent was Tom Bedisky. Also in attendance supervisor Walter Rupert and zoning 
officer George Plafcan. 

Other Attendees: None 

The meeting was called to order by chairman Richard DiGiacomo at 7:00 PM with the reading of the 
February minutes. The minutes were read and approved by a motion by Jon and a 2

nd
 by Dan, motion 

passed. 

Old Business: Walt Rupert reported the supervisors request the representatives for ISS to proceed with 
an official application for a zoning change to the ISS property on McCracken Road. No action taken. 

George reported there no further contact from the recruiter center and the purchase of residual property 
for expansion. 

New Business: Glenn reported the current amount in checking was at a level we would be required to pay 
a penalty if it would go below $300, a request for the $250 from the supervisors was made.  

The meeting was adjourned at 7:08 PM with a motion from Ralph and a 2
nd

 by Glenn, motion passed. 

Respectfully Submitted: 

Scott Edmeads, Valley Township Planning Commission 

 


